
Minutes of the Ad Hoc Board Meeting of 05/14/2025

Bill Barbe reminded the board that in past years we had given gift cards to
the museum staff at the Volunteers Appreciation Dinner.

He moved that we do this again this year with an amount of  $20 each.
This was seconded by Michael McClain.   Bill  Barbe, Nathan Griffin, Rick
Kohler, Michael McClain, Jennifer Satalick, Steve Schlaifer, Barry Simcoe all
voted in favor of this and the motion passed with no dissenting  votes.

Jennifer Satalick volunteered to purchase the cards from Target and have
them available at the dinner.




